
Sexual Entertainment Licence Application by New Progress Ltd., at The  Mask ,52 
Bridge St., Aberdeen AB11 6JN 

 
I refer to the above application . 

Officers of this Service were unable to gain entry as the premises are currently 
closed with no proposed date for reopening. But in discussion with Daniela Nitu, 
interim Manager, it was evident that the following require to be addressed- 

1) The appropriate code of conduct for customers to be displayed in prominent areas in the 
venue and at each customer table in the bar area, 

2) Minimum of one door supervisor to be at entry/exit and on each performance floor,  

3) No photography to be permitted,  

4) The staff welfare policy submitted with the application was generic and not specific to the 
venue and the activities. 

 
 


